United Nations ¥ Nations Unies

HEADQUARTERS NEW * SIEGE YORK, NY 10017
TEL.: 1 (212) 963.4475 « FAX: 1 (212) 963.0071
16 October 2018

Greetings from the Public Inquiries Team,

On behalf of the Secretary-General, thank you for your letter which was recently
referred to this office for reply. The contents of your letter and proposals have been read
and noted, and we thank you for sharing your thoughts with us.

While we appreciate the purpose of your query, we hope you will understand that
the Secretary-General does not act without the support of the Member States. Any
proposal to be considered by the Members of the United Nations must first be presented
to the Ambassador of a Member State for his or her consideration prior to formal
inscription on the Organization’s agenda and a subsequent vote by the Membership. You
may send your proposal to your country’s representative office before the United
Nations. Please find the contact information for all UN Member States on the following
website: www.un.org/en/member-states/

Regrettably, we must also advise you that the United Nations does not endorse
materials or projects generated outside the Organization.

We wish you every success in the completion of your project, and thank you for
taking the initiative of writing to us.
Best regards,
j
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Department of Public Information



